
From: "Jo Farb Hernandez" <jfh@cru2io.com>
Subject: RE: Seymour Rosen and Irene Hall

Date: March 25, 2010 9:47:21 AM PDT
To: <lindalouwarren@cox.net>, "'Jo Farb Hernandez'" <jfh@cruzio.com>

Hi Linda,
I am so glad to make your acquaintance!! Thanl<s so much for writing.
Yes, we do have many images that Seymour shot of your grandmother, Irene
Hall, in the archives...I'm sorry that I was never able to visit her site;
it looked absolutely fabulous!
Do you have a photo of the doll of yours that Seymour had? I want to make
sure that we have it properly identified; i think we only have one
horseshoe, tho, so that shouldn't be a problem!
Again, many thanks for your note; I'm so glad to be in touch! We STILL don't
have many records of women environment builders; your grandmother Is one of
a very few, and you should be (and are, I can tell) very proud of her.
All best,
jo

Jo Farb Hernandez, Director
SPACES - Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
9053 Soquel Drive, Suite 205
Aptos, CA 95003

Original Message
From: tindalouwarren@cox.net [mailto:lindalouwarren@cox.net1
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 7:42 PM
To : i n f o @ S D a c e s a r c h i v e s . o r a

Subject: Seymour Rosen and Irene Hall

I was saddened to see that Seymour had passed away. I visited him about my
husband's grandmother, Irene Hall in the summer of maybe 2005. She had an
environment in Eulaula, Oklahoma. 1 think he was driving around when he
happened to find it. She was truly an Inspiration to me. I am a painter
here in Oklahoma City, and wanted to give you my email address in case you
ever need anything about her. He had a horseshoe of hers and a doll of
mine. I appreciate all of his efforts and am glad to see it continuing.
Let me know if you need to know anything about her. I dont think that many
women created environments while she was living. I believe she died in '82.
Good luck with your work. Linda Lou Warren


